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​​Cheers to another wonderful
year of OLLI!

Wishing you positive new
beginnings in 2023.

OLLI at SBU's Spring 2023
​Registration Ends on

Friday, January 6, 2023!
*You must request in-person workshops by this date to be included in the Lottery.

Registration Homepage

Registration Lottery will take place 1/9-1/13

OLLI at SBU uses a lottery system to determine which in
person workshops members get in to. Workshops are not

requested on a first come first serve basis.
​Be sure to request your workshops no later than Friday,

January 6th to be included in the lottery.

Learn More About The Lottery



Join OLLI For Some
Fun Activities Every

Wednesday in January!

More Info Here

*SAVE THE DATE*

New Member Orientation - Wed, 02/01/2023

Workshop Leader Training - Wed, 02/08/2023

OLLI LECTURE SERIES presents
Lou D'Onofrio
Monday, January 9, 2023
1:30 - 2:30 PM
Aging Gracefully
*separate email reminder with a Zoom link will be sent

THE OLLI AT SBU OFFICE WILL
BE CLOSED ON:

MON, JANUARY 16, 2023
IN OBSERVANCE OF MARTIN

LUTHER KING JR. DAY

Thank you everyone for
participating in the OLLI at

SBU Food Drive. Hundreds
of non-perishable items were

donated. The Stony Brook
University Food Pantry serves

students, staff, and faculty
who are food insecure, or who
are at risk of food insecurity.

OLLI Luncheon at Danford's on December 8th



OLLI at SBU Members got together at the Danford's Bar & Restaurant for the
Fall 2022 Luncheon Celebration & had so much fun!

OLLI Member & Workshop Leader Wrote a Book

OLLI member and workshop leader,
Rabbi Karol wrote a book titled
"Embracing the Supernatural in
Judaism". The book is about the
afterlife and is presented in three
ways.

He is also the author of "Finding
Hope" and "Faith in the Face of Death" and the Rabbi
Emeritus of Temple Isaiah in Stony Brook, New
York.

Contact Rabbi Karol to
Learn More

JOIN US FOR A COMMITTEE OR COUNCIL MEETING
Follow the link via the red button below to open a separate document containing

all of OLLI at SBU's Committee & Council Meeting Information

January 2023 Committee Meetings Information Here

All committee meetings are open to all OLLI members and we welcome
you to join us and get involved in all that OLLI has to offer!

All Events Listed Below are Free and Open to Public

Zuccaire Gallery
Events

Charles B. Wang Center
​Events



View Events View Events

The OLLI at SBU Newsletter will be sent on the 1st of every month

Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at Stony Brook University

S-101 Social and Behavioral Sciences

Stony Brook, NY 11794-4304

(631) 632-6554

E-mail: spdolli@stonybrook.edu

www.stonybrook.edu/olli

Visit Our
Website

 ​


